EUREKA TOWNSHIP
Dakota County, State of Minnesota

TOWN BOARD PUBLIC HEARING
November 14,2023 - 6:00 P.M.

Call to Order
The Eureka Township Town Board Public Hearing was called to order at 6:07 p.m. by Vice
Chair Sauber.

Supervisors Present: Nancy Sauber, Allen Novacek, and Randy Wood.
Others Present: Liz Atwater
Zoom Attendance: Gloria Belzer

Purpose of the Public Hearing

Vice Chair Sauber announced the purpose of the meeting is to conduct a public hearing to
consider amendments to the Township’s Code Chapter 126 Fees. The main purpose of thatis
to make sure that everything is up to date with what we are currently being charged from
vendors like Inspectron. The Attorney recommended that a Public Hearing be held since the
fees have to do with zoning.

Public Comment

Vice Chair Sauber opened the floor for public comment.

Vice Chair Sauber asked three times if there were any attendees who would like to make a
comment. Hearing none, the floor was closed.

Town Board discussion

Town Board Supervisors will discuss at their regular Town Board Meeting on 11.14.2023 at
7pm.

Adjournment

Motion: Vice Chair Sauber moved to adjourn the public hearing. Supervisor Novacek seconded

the motion. Motion carried 3-0.

The meeting adjourned at 6:11 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Liz Atwater, Town Clerk Cﬁ
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